Tim Whitlock to: Dennis Scott 07/07/2017 11:31 AM

- _ Re: Completion of Agile Spec Docs |

This message has been replied to.

Dennis,

Thank you once again for the great work, the professionalism, and the drive for excellence that you have
shown over the past 4 1/2 years. | truly wish you the very best in whatever you do - personally and
professionally. Peace and love, brother.

Timothy Whitlock
Director of Information Technology
Office 770-453-7920 Maobile 404-821-8196




